Greg Werich

From: Paul Bonham <pnbonham@citznet.com>
Sent: Tuesdav. June 22. 2010 11:58 AM

To: Greg Werich; Dianne Schwarzkopf; Ashley Stinson; kay Manges; pwmncole@citznet.com;

Bill Hanson; Claire & Sharon McMillan; Dee McClurg

Subject: Mha minutes June 14,2010

Behavior Recovery and Resource Center of Wells County Minutes June 14, 2010

The Secretary, Paul Bonham, called the meeting to order at 12:05 p.m. June 14, 2010. Those present were Gwen Payne, Bill Hanson, Ashley Stinson, June Grove, Nancy Bonham, Melba Cole, Kay Manges, Pete Cole and Paul Bonham. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as presented by a motion by Pete Cole and seconded by Melba Cole, The motion carried. The financial report was presented and approved by a motion by Ashley Stinson and seconded by Nancy Bonham. The motion carried.

Committee Reports:\

Newsletter: Melba asked for an opinion about continuing the newsletter as in the past. Ashley stated that June felt as though she could do it all at the Boys and Girl's Club. They could handle all the mailing, etc. June would love to write articles on different subjects. Autism was one subject mentioned. Melba said she would relinquish her position as chairperson. After much discussion, it was decided to start as a quarterly and articles for August would be due in July, and should be turned into June Grove.

There was no formal report from the Education Committee.

Bill Hanson reported that the Christmas cards would be ordered sometime after the new catalog is received.

There was no Old Business:

New Business: Nancy stated she needs help for someone to be in the office the last two weeks in July and the first two weeks in August.

The next meeting will be July 12th at noon.

Meeting adjourned

Paul Bonham, Secretary